SECURITY MEETING 5/5/2020
ATTENDEES: Charlie Bogusat, Stuart Kipilman, Pat Degnan

Security Vehicle not being used due to illness of one of the guards.  They are using their own vehicles. 
The Security vehicle has been cleaned, sanitized, and aired out.  All info from Security vehicle has been moved to the boathouse so guards can have access.  
Magnetic and paper signs have been made up to identify the personal vehicles of the guards when on duty.
Beach 1 and Beach 3 bathrooms are being opened by someone and Site Manager is reviewing tapes.
Security Boat has been overhauled and waiting for a part to replace so we can put the boat back in the water.
A-Field basketball courts continue to be an issue with basketball and non resident players.
2019 badges needed for boats to go into water.
Continue to have vandalism on Beach 1 near basketball courts.  The fence continues to be cut every time we repair.
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